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Principal’s Message 

A very creative week in the 
Academy this week with the 
beautiful poppies to recognise 
Remembrance Day yesterday – I’m 
sure you’ll agree that the trees look 
amazing. Thanks to all the staff 
who battled with the netting to get 
these looking so lovely! We also 
have Graffwerk Artists in school 
(the team who created the stunning 
mural in the playground) – Year 4 
pupils are getting arty with them 
today with Year 3 having their 
turn next week. Liz Latham 
As a school we are following Government guidelines to 
stay safe. https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-

information-for-the-public 

Covid Guidance  
You will be aware that Covid is still in 
the local area, including our school 
community. We continue to keep 
measures in place to help our 
community stay as safe as possible and 
are grateful for you following all advice 
and guidance given. 

Coming soon -dates for your 
diary: 
Boys football @ New college      15th Nov 
Anti-Bullying Week       15th – 19th Nov 
Odd socks day          17th Nov 
Forest Foxes visit         17th Nov 
Children in Need         19th Nov 
Boys Football @Judgemeadow 20th Nov 

Help Needed! 
We need as many people as possible 
to answer these questions so please 
take this second chance to fill in this 
quick questionnaire in return for 
entrance into a prize draw. If you 
filled it in last time, please do it 
again as your names didn’t register 
so we couldn’t enter you for the 
cash prize- sorry!  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/Respons
ePage.aspx?id=WnSRoNi3ek2yphNZBT1F
EB0rUh7hIpdAkSuyfxHO4vpUMDZNOFEz
Wlc1T09MMlZGUUhaNE5PRDg1US4u  

Flu Immunisation Cancelled  
Before half term we sent you an email 
to register your permission for your 
child to be given the nasal flu 
vaccination in school- unfortunately due 
to circumstances beyond our control, 
this has been cancelled.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We want our school to be a place where we 

are safe: to learn, have fun and work hard. 

A place where we are kind and mindful of 

everyone and have positive attitudes for our 

bright futures. 
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Help Offered 
There are many families who are 
currently finding themselves in difficulty 
following the impact of Covid or for 
other reasons. Help is available if you 
need it from: 
- New Parks Lunch Club, New Parks 
Methodist Church (on 
corner of Battersbee Rd & 
New Parks Blvd), LE3 
9LD  07587156979 

-  Braunstone Food Share, 
39 Gallards Hill, LE3 
1QR  0116 279 5020 or 
07960 296670  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Planning ahead…. 
During the Christmas break we are 

again providing a free Holiday 

Camp for pupils in receipt of free 

school meals. Places will be limited 

so please see the flyer attached and 

book early to secure 

places – please use the 

contact details on the 

flyer to book as the 

school office are not 

able to help with this. 

 


